
Orange County  
CDBG-MIT  

 Application Available for Review 
 
The Orange County CDBG-MIT application is now 
available for review at the County Judge’s office 
located at 123 South 6th St., Orange, TX 77630 and 
the Office of Emergency Management located at 
11475 FM 1442, Orange, TX  77630 between the 
hours of 8:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m.  The County 
encourages citizens to participate in the 
development of this application and to make their 
views known by presenting their opinions, 
comments, and suggestions to Morgan Taylor, Grant 
Coordinator, 11475 FM 1442, Orange, Texas during 
regular business hours. Written comments must be 
received at the County Judge’s Office located at 123 
S. 6th St., Orange, TX by 5:00 p.m. on October 7, 2020 
to be considered.  For additional information, please 
contact Morgan Taylor at 409-745-9721 or the grant 
administrator for the project, Melinda Smith, at 903-
581-0500 ext. 219.  


